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Senator Pfaff joins President Joe Biden in La Crosse to tout bipartisan 

infrastructure proposal 

(La Crosse, WI) – This afternoon, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) joined state and local 

officials to welcome President Joe Biden to La Crosse and tour the La Crosse Municipal Transit 

Utility (MTU). The President toured the facility at 12:30 PM and delivered remarks at 1:00 PM. 

President Biden’s visit comes as the federal government negotiates a historic bipartisan 

infrastructure proposal that would create millions of jobs across the country. 

Following the President’s remarks, Senator Brad Pfaff said, “It was an honor to join the 

President for his visit and help show him what our great part of the state has to offer.” 

“I was glad to hear President Biden stress the need for bipartisanship in his remarks. Democracy 

requires compromise, and when we can reach that, we’re better for it.” 

“This bipartisan infrastructure plan is a once-in-a-generation investment that will make life better 

for millions of Americans, including many folks here in our area.” 

“I’m grateful that the President expressed his commitment to federal funding for PFAS, an issue 

our community and many communities across the country, unfortunately, know all too well. I 

was also heartened to hear him affirm the need for greater broadband access in both urban and 

rural areas.”  

“Fixing our roads, making sure families have clean water, and bringing broadband to every 

corner of the country is an ambitious and necessary goal. A federal package of this significance 

will greatly complement the record investment in infrastructure that Governor Evers and I are 

championing.” 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 


